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Updates. . .  
Happy Retirement Ken!  
Ken Carter (Pressman) has retired and because 
we aren’t able to gather in big groups during the 
Covid-19 pandemic, we didn’t get the chance to 
have a Retirement Chapel for him. 
 
Ken worked at Pacific Press for 35 years and he will 
be greatly missed! 
 
We wish Ken many blessings and all the best in 
retirement!  

 
Flu Shot Clinic 

No one likes being sick! And yet, each year 
that nasty flu bug spreads around the U. S.  
 

Flu activity most commonly peaks in the 
U.S. between December and February, but 

flu season ranges from October through May, 
so now is the time to protect yourself. 

 
Our flu shot clinic will be Wednesday, October 7, 
from 3:00pm – 5:00pm in the Owyhee Room.   
 
Flu shots are free to all full-time, part-time, and 
student employees. Temporary employees and 
other family members can get a flu shot for a fee of 
$28.00, paid in cash at the time of service.  
 
To schedule your appointment, just call Human 
Resources at ext. 2567.

 Employee Updates. . . 
New American Citizen 

Bonnie Laing (Advertising) became 
an American Citizen on August 11, 
2020 after living in the U.S. for almost 
35 years. 
 

Because of Covid-19, family members were not 
allowed into the building for the swearing-in 
ceremony. However, they opened up the blinds so 
family members could watch from outside.  
 
Don Laing (Sales) was able to take some pictures 
through the window and now they’re sharing a 
couple of pictures with us. Thank you! 
 
Congratulations on your U.S. Citizenship Bonnie! 
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